
Attention Little St. Germain Lake District Property Owners: 
  
Please feel welcome to sign up for The Lake Connection, a publication of the Wisconsin 
Association of Lakes.  It is now available in electronic format that will come directly to 
your e-mail inbox.  Follow the link below and reference "Little St. Germain Lake District" 
as your lake organization.  There will be no subscription cost to you. 
  
Ted Ritter 
Chairman, Board of Directors 
Little St. Germain Lake P&R District 
  
The following message is from Tammi Jackson, Communications Director, WAL  
***********************************************************************************  
Have you Gone Green yet?  

Help us save some paper and make your membership dollars go farther by 
getting The Lake Connection delivered to your e-mail address as a 
downloadable PDF file.  

Signing up is simple, just e-mail publications@wisconsinlakes.org. 

To ensure electronic delivery of the summer issue, please reply back by 
August 14th, 2009. 

Just like other non-profit organizations, the Wisconsin Association of Lakes 
has been challenged by the current economy. By participating in our 
electronic delivery program you will help our organization increase its 
efficiency and remain nimble as we focus on effectively advocating for 
Wisconsin's 15,000 lakes. 

Attention Lake Group members!  

Extend the Lake Connection to all your group's 
members! 

Is your lake association or lake district a member of the Wisconsin 
Association of Lakes?  

Want all of your members to receive The Lake Connection electronically?  

If so, we are excited to extend electronic delivery of The Lake Connection to 
all contacts of our member lake groups!  

Send full contact information for your members--name, address, city, state, 
zip, and of course e-mail address--to publications@wisconsinlakes.org. Be 
sure to include the name of your lake group on your list! 

Tami Jackson 
Wisconsin Association of Lakes 
Communications Director   


